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Question 1-12 
 

Please provide an update on the status of Maryland DNR’s review of 
potential impacts to threatened and endangered species, especially the 
newly discovered bald eagle nest within the Unit 3 footprint. 

 
RESPONSE 
 
There is no current Maryland DNR update on the potential impacts to threatened and 
endangered species.  As it is early in the nesting season, there is no report on the current 
usage at the eagle nest located within the CCNPP Unit 3 footprint.  UniStar is, however, 
proceeding forward in plans to work with the appropriate State and Federal agencies to 
identify possible options available should the pair return to nest during 2008, including 
providing alternative nesting sites.   


